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HAMILTON COUNTY BOARD OF ELECTIONS HOSTING OPEN HOUSE 
MONDAY, OCTOBER 7, 2019 

4:00PM – 6:00PM 
 
 
 

Come take a “behind the scenes tour” of the Hamilton County Board of Elections.  Voters, 
members of the media, and the general public are welcome to attend!  No need to register for 
the event. 
 
During the tour, you will get a first-hand look at how elections are run in Hamilton County; 
demo our new voting equipment; sign-up to be a poll worker; or check your voter registration 
status. 
 
Monday, October 7th is the last day to register to vote in the November 5, 2019 General 
Election.  The office will be open until 9pm to accept registration forms. 
 
 
Follow all the latest Board of Elections news and information on Facebook, Twitter, and our 
website:  www.VoteHamiltonCounty.org. 
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http://www.votehamiltoncounty.org/

